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Project Location
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Project Scope

A brief summary of proposed improvements is as follows:

• Waterline replacement requires the relocation of the existing 
water line between FM43 (Weber Rd) and FM2444 (Staples 
St.) to meet the construction needs of TxDOT’s SH 286 
expansion.

• This will replace 4.33 miles of 2.5-inch and 3-inch water line 
with a new 16-inch transmission main. The new line will 
adhere to the adopted Master Plan for this area. 
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Project Vicinity
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Project Schedule

Project schedule reflects City Council award in April 2022 
with anticipated construction completion in July 2024.
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